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Some Comments 
From previous participants 

 

 

“The unconditional hospitality of Talbot House will remain in my mind as a cardinal example of 

hope in the darkest of places.”   

 

“It was an emotionally challenging and powerful experience to tour the area, visit the graves and 

pay a visit to both the museum in Ieper and the Menin Gate”. 

 

“My experiences there have changed me and continue to do so.  As we approach the time of 

Remembrance this year I can already feel an added depth and poignancy.  I think that these 

experiences and feelings will always have an affect on me and my ministry.”   

 

“I would go further and say that a trip of this type should be an essential part of the training and 

formation of anyone who is undergoing training to become a minister of the church”.   

 

“Thank-you very much for a thought provoking trip. It was an amazing and moving adventure. I felt 

there was so much to experience, take in and understand that there just wasn't enough of me to 
absorb it, it is a trip I would love to experience again.”   

 

“The visits were powerful, museums, trenches, the places of peace and reconciliation, the 

hospitality we experienced, the people we met, their stories and their passion for a better world, 

the reflections together, and, not least, the story of Talbot House, the Upper Room, and the 

worship there”.   

 

 

 


